
Part-time short-term web development for the 
Program in Applied Math. 

 
The Program in Applied Math is in the process of 
redesigning their website and one of our graduate lead 
by a graduate student, who is looking for some help from 
an undergraduate who knows Drupal 7.  It will not be a 
huge project, but the student would have to have some 
time to help transfer data from the current site to the 
new site and various other tasks.  To see what has been 
started so far please check: http://128.196.226.252/ 
 
If you are interested in assisting with this project for a 
few hours per week, please contact Stacey LaBorde 
directly at wileys@math.arizona.edu or 621-4664.  They 
cannot offer any compensation, but the dept. chair 
would certainly be willing to write a letter of 
recommendation, etc.   They would also be able to offer 
credit as an independent study course if that's something 
that would be of interest. 
 
 

http://128.196.226.252/
mailto:wileys@math.arizona.edu

